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	PASCHA – THE RESURRECTION OF OUR LORD & SAVIOR JESUS CHRIST
  

	EPISTLE
Acts 1:1-8
	GOSPEL
John 1:1-17
	MAY 1, 2016

	DIVINE LITURGY OF ST. JOHN CHRYSOSTOM

	Prophet Jeremiah (6th c. B.C.).  Ven. Paphnutius, Abbot of Borovsk (1478).  New Martyrs Euthymius (1814), Ignatius (1814), and Acacius (1816), of Mt. Athos.  Hieromartyr Makary (Macarius), Metropolitan of Kiev (1497).  Martyr Bata the Persian (4th c.).  Rt. Blv. Tamara, Queen of Georgia (13th c.).  Ven. Nicephoros of Chios (1821).  Icon of the Most-holy Theotokos “UNEXPECTED JOY.”

	Saturday
	Apr
	30
	11:30p
	Nocturn, Matins, & Divine Liturgy for PASCHA

	Sunday
	May
	1
	
	PASCHA – CHRIST IS RISEN!

	
	
	
	~2:30a
	PASCHA Agape Meal in Fellowship Hall

	
	
	
	12:00p
	Stepping Stones Meal Delivery

	Monday
	May
	2
	10:00a
	Divine Liturgy – Bright Monday

	
	
	
	11:45a
	Potluck Fellowship

	Tuesday
	May
	3
	10:30a
	Bl. Mat. Olga Prayer Group 

	Saturday
	May
	7
	10:30a
	Baptism of Abigail Carter

	
	
	
	5:00p
	Private Confession

	
	
	
	5:30p
	Great Vespers

	
	
	
	6:30p
	FOCA Colonial District Stock Awards

	
	
	
	6:30p
	Parish Council Meeting

	Sunday
	May
	8
	9:30a
	Divine Liturgy – ANTIPASCHA

	
	
	
	11:15a
	Coffee Hour Fellowship

	
	
	
	11:30a
	Church School Easter Egg Hunt

	Saturday
	May
	14
	3:00p
	Wedding of Kitty Steger and James Miller

	
	
	
	5:00p
	Private Confession

	
	
	
	5:30p
	Great Vespers

	The Altar & Sanctuary Candles are donated by Drs. Anna and Mary Nemesh in loving memory of parents, Charles and Annie Nemesh, and brother, Dr. Walter Nemesh.  May Their Memory Be Eternal!

	Coffee Hour Fellowship
Date

Hosts/Hostesses

Donuts/Bagels

May 1
PASCHA
May 8

Stanton

Zellem

Looby

Vance

Choir Directors, Readers, Preparers, Greeters, & Altar Servers
Date

Director

Reader

Preparer

Greeter
Altar 

Servers
May 1
M. Ahmadi

S. Hardy

C. Berencz

D. Pierce
P.

Dean
PASCHA
PASCHA

A. Ahmadi

A. Datch
C. Datch
T. Dillon

F. LeFors

V. Lutes

J. Sedor

M. Sedor
May 8

W.

Tatusko
M.

Mihailov
Mat. G.

Phelps
G. Freimann

& K. Phinney

Classes
Date

Church School

Adult Study

(in Fr. Gregory’s Office)

Basics of Orthodoxy

(in Church Library)

May 1
CANCELLED

CANCELLED
ON-HOLD UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE
May 8

CANCELLED

CANCELLED


	WELCOME VISITORS:  We're delighted that you've come to join us here at St. Mark in worshipping God.  Please take a moment to fill out a visitor card located in our pews, and drop it off in the basket on the candle counter in the church vestibule, or sign our guest book.  Thanks very much.
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CHRIST IS RISEN!  INDEED HE IS RISEN!

	CONGRATULATIONS to Eric Williams who was Chrismated yesterday!  God Grant him MANY YEARS!

	CONGRATULATIONS!:  Greg and Debbie Yakubik are happy to announce the engagement and upcoming wedding of their son, Andrew Yakubik, to Taylor Stookey of Austin, Texas.  Andrew and Taylor met while attending Auburn University.  Their wedding will take place in Austin, Texas on June 24, 2016.

	MANY YEARS to the Barge (and Vance) families.  Kristen and Alex Barge (Martha Vance’s son) gave birth to son Nolen Michael Barge on 4/19.  Baby, parents, and big brother are doing well.  Please keep them in your prayers!

	PASCHAL AGAPE MEAL:  CHRIST IS RISEN!!  Stay to break the fast and share a meal following the Resurrection Liturgy on PASCHA in our parish Fellowship hall.  Many people bring baskets of food to be blessed and then enjoy that food together.  A common table will be available for all to share as well!  If you’re able to bring something to put on the common table to be shared by everyone, it would be greatly appreciated.  Thank you.

	THERE WILL BE NO SUNDAY SCHOOL OR ADULT EDUCATION CLASSES FOLLOWING PASCHA MIDNIGHT SERVICES AS WELL AS FOLLOWING LITURGY FOR MOTHER’S DAY ON SUNDAY MAY 8TH.

	BRIGHT MONDAY DIVINE LITURGY will be served this Monday, May 2nd at 10:00 AM.  Stay afterward and participate in our potluck and continue the agape feast by bringing in your favorite Paschal foods to share!

	BLESSED MAT. OLGA OF ALASKA WOMEN’S PRAYER GROUP will meet this Tuesday, May 3rd at 10:30 AM for intercessory prayer.  Please join us if you can.  If you would like the group to remember someone in prayer, please give their name to Debbi Dillon, Marcella Hydock, or Mat. Alexandra.

	BAPTISM OF ABIGAIL CARTER (child of Anthony Carter and Hunter Parrish) will take place this Saturday, May 7th at 10:30AM.

	2016 COLONIAL DISTRICT FOCA STOCK AWARD DRAWING will take place this Saturday, May 7th after Vespers.  Be sure to attend the meeting to find out who the winners will be.  Visitors welcome.

	PARISH COUNCIL MEETING will take place this Saturday, May 7th following Vespers.  Observers are welcome!

	CHURCH SCHOOL EASTER EGG HUNT (originally scheduled for Bright Monday) will  take place NEXT SUNDAY, May 8th following Liturgy.

	WEDDING OF KITTY STEGER & JAMES MILLER will take place on Saturday, May 14th at 3:00 PM.

	ST. MARK FOCA CHAPTER SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM:  Our FOCA chapter is accepting applications from college and post-graduate students of St. Mark for scholarships.  Applications can be obtained by e-mailing Paul Dean at: PVDean@fcps.edu.  The deadline for submission is Sunday, May 15th.

	OCMC BANQUET:  Will be held on Sunday, May 15th at Ss. Peter and Paul Orthodox Church, 10620 River Rd., Potomac, MD 20854.  The schedule for that day is as follows: 4:30PM Pan Orthodox Vespers,  5:15PM Banquet, 6:00PM Presentation.  Fr. John Chakos will speak on the Next Step in (Guatemala's) Conversion.  On his visit last year, he spoke about the need for midwives and a pharmacy in his mission work.  Treat yourself to an inspiring evening.  Please come and join us.  Tickets are $55 each;  $30 for under 22yrs. of age; and FREE for under 6yrs of age.  Checks made payable to "OCMC" with note: "Mission Banquet".  All Banquet and Silent Auction proceeds go to OCMC.  RSVP to  Dr. John Demakis at: demakis@9931@gmail.com or Betty Slanta at: slanta@verizon.net.

	SEMI-ANNUAL PARISH MEETING will be held on Sunday, May 22nd following Liturgy.  SAVE THE DATE & PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND!  The meeting is open to pledging members of St. Mark parish, so if you haven’t yet submitted a pledge form and wish to participate in this meeting, please return your form to St. Mark administrator, David Rodak or pledge secretary, Gene Jacobsen, so we may add your name to the meeting roster.  A future bulletin notice will be published when read-ahead materials are posted online and packets become available for pickup.

	ST. MARK ANNUAL RUMMAGE SALE will be held on Saturday, June 11th from 8:00 AM – 2:00 PM.  SAVE THE DATE and please begin collecting your gently used items for donation!

	GRADUATES:  Graduations are approaching.  If you have a graduate in your family, please let us know so that we can honor him/her following Liturgy on Sunday, June 12th. Tell us all the details by Sunday, June 5th (when, where, what his/her plans are for a career, major, grad school etc. and what honors he/she has received – don’t be afraid to brag a little because we are family).  E-mail the information to the Church office at: admin@stmarkoca.org.

	ANNUAL ST. ANDREW ORTHODOX CHURCH GOLF TOURNAMENT:  Mark your calendars and begin putting together your teams for the 13th annual St. Andrew Orthodox Church Golf Tournament to be held on Friday, June 24th at 1:30 PM at The Wetlands Golf Club in Aberdeen, MD.   Stay tuned for more information!

	MAKE A DIFFERENCE FOR LIFE behind the scenes!  The Shady Grove Pregnancy Center is looking for a volunteer housekeeper.  If you like running a vacuum cleaner, seeing glass surfaces shine, or enjoy the smell of polish on furniture, give the Center a call.  No training needed.  Involvement: 6 hours per month.  Call Jackie Stippich, Exec. Director at 301-963-6223.

	SUMMER JOB OPPORTUNITY:  FOCUS is looking to hire a part-time Site Supervisor from approximately June 27th – Sept. 2nd to manage the day-to-day activities of FOCUS’ Summer Feeding Program in Washington, DC.  The program is designed to provide needy families and children with nutritious meals all summer long.  With morning-only hours and an hourly pay rate in the $12 - $15 per hour range, this position is ideal for schoolteachers or college/grad students on summer vacation.  FOCUS also encourages stay-at-home parents or energetic retirees to apply for this position.  If interested, and/or for more information on FOCUS’ Summer Feeding Program, please see the flyers on the bulletin board in our Fellowship Hall.

	ROLLS REMAINING FROM THE BAZAAR:  There are still frozen nut, poppyseed, and apricot rolls remaining from the bazaar.  They are still good, but a little dry.  But a few seconds in the microwave and a little butter fixes that nicely.  We will sell them for $2.00 each just to cover the cost of the ingredients.  See Tina Burpee if you are interested.  

	PASCHA BAKESALE:  Thank you to all those who came to bake, make lamb butters, and wrap last Friday and Saturday.  Our efforts produced $1,186 for the iconography fund.  Those who helped included Daniela Milhailov, Nikolay Korokhov, Vera Simonenko, Nancy Stanton, Pat Ihnat, Marcella Hydock, Sue Petro, Helen Damiani, Debbi Dillon, Aurora Thompson, Tammy Jacobsen, Helen Kerch, Michael Lungociu, Cathy Petro, Marilyn Macht, Fr. Gregory, and Tina Burpee.  Thanks also to Karen Phinney who ordered the kielbasa this year.

	THANK YOU to all who donated to our Lenten grocery gift card drive.  Also, special thanks to Skip Mersereau who coordinated this effort!

	THANK YOU:  To all who helped bake, cook, decorate, set up, tear down and organize things around our church for Holy Week and Pascha.  Special thanks to our choir, directors, readers and servers for all their hard work and time spent practicing and preparing for services.  Your efforts have added greatly to the beauty and joy of this Holy season.  Thank you!

	PRAYER REQUEST – O Christ, You alone are our Defender: Visit and help Thy servants who are in need of your help, protection and healing.  Among them:   John & Marti Badila;  Jenifer Calomiris;  Paul Dean;  Margaret & Bill Dove;  Zachary Firestone & Bekka Bleinberger;  Julie Flick; Marge German;  Jurretta Heckscher;  Evelyn Leleck; Larisa Looby;  Marina McKee;  Catherine Mikuluk;  Karen Nichols;  Timothy Parrish;  Mark Phinney;  Alexandra Sedor;  Katie Sheppard;  Peter Sielinski;  Cathy Tatusko;  Andrea Ticich;  and Don & Peter Truitt.

Please pray for Margaret, Mary Carol Ashley’s mother;  Tina Burpee’s mother Margaret and cousin Andrew;  Christine Cacic’s friend, Carmen;  Julie Flick’s son, James Shimer, and her stepdaughter, Jeanie Folton;  Marge German’s brother, John, sister in-law, Cecilia, sister, Elaine, grandson, Joshua, and friend, Gisela, who has been diagnosed with breast cancer;  Jeff Jordan, friend of the Hardy family;  Jurretta Heckscher’s father, Stevens;  Will & Janie McNamara, friends of Christina Kalavritinos; Olga, friend of Helen Kerch;  Mat. Jan and Fr. Mark Koczak’s friends, Metropolitan Isaiah (Georgian Patriarchate) and Archimandrite Athanasy;  Mary Everhart, mother of Ted Koopersmith;   Rachel LeFors’ friend, Ilene, who has been diagnosed with cancer;  Michael Lungociu’s father, Nicholas, and friend’s mother, Gitta Finch;  Marilyn Macht’s friend, Ghadha Saah;  Judi, Joan Mitchum’s sister;  Gale Rutan’s father-in-law, Joseph, and her husband’s nephew, Jonathan;  Katherine Sheppard’s mother, Judy, and friends Ellen & Sherrie Garrett;  Julia Shiller’s father, Vadim Pyatovolenko;  friend of Debbie Sieff, Fr. Taras Chubenko, of St. Demetrius Ukrainian Orthodox Cathedral in Carteret, NJ, who is recovering from esophageal surgery;  Peter Sielinski’s friends Brenda & Jim Hall, Kelly, Samuel, Ron, Pat, Bailey, Jenn and Matt;  Olga & Slavina Skenderska’s cousins, Desi & Stanislav, and friends Catherine & Justin;  Ellen Thompson’s daughter, Sonya;  Don Truitt’s parents;  friends of St. Mark, Tanya & James Twyman;  Linda Weir and her mother, Ruby;  and Paula Zabela’s grandson Wyatt, cousin Kathleen who is afflicted with cancer, and her neighbor Harvey.
Deliver them from sickness and grievous pains. Raise them up that they may sing to Thee and praise Thee without ceasing, through the prayers of the Theotokos and all your Saints!
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THE RESURRECTION


KIDS’ COLORING CORNER








